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I have read the RIS and am dismayed that a cash for bottles and cans style system does not appear to be supported when this has been shown by the South Australian experience to be the most successful at helping stop this waste going to landfill and being left on beaches in summer, lids and tiny fragments ending up in the stomaches of birds and other marine creatures. Many of the benefits have simply not been factored in. I believe that there are serious flaws in the RIS approach. 
There is no argument that the Australian population on mass is supportive of Government implementing a Container Deposit Scheme. I know this as I have spent years collecting signatures for petitions in support of this in NSW and also for a ban on free single use plastic bags. People see the waste and cannot understand why the Government does not implement such an obviously sensible system for removing waste from the environment. 
It is discraceful that more than 9 million recyclable containers going to landfill every day. It is also a disgrace that Australians are amongst the highest producers of waste per head of population and the blame for this lies firmly at the Federal Government feet, as despite popular support for systems such as CDS, little is done to legislate and make better waste management a reality.

I urgue Government to implement a CDS system as it makes sense.

Regards,
Ms Shauna Forrest.
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